
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

Special 2022 WALK-N-ROLL ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

In 2022, SBAK will be hosting our biggest Walk-n-Roll ever! Instead 
of dividing our attention across the state, we want to bring as many 
families together as possible at our Louisville WNR, October 29th. 

Stay tuned to learn more about the POP-UP WALK option for 
communities to gather regionally. 

 

 

 



 


